
Long Dis tance  

5-3-03 

Bill Feldman 
Assistant Director 
Filings Division 
Commonwealth Of Kentucky 
Public Service Commission 

Dear Bill Feldman, 

I am writing to you in reference to the letter that you wrote to Horizon Long Distancc 
April 16,2003 requesting a Report of Gross Operating Revenues Derived from Intra 
Kentucky Business. This is to inform you that Horizon Long Distance does no busin 
of any kind in the Commonwealth of Kentucky. Horizon Long Distance conducts 
business only in Ross County Ohio. Please remove our name and address from you 
mailing list. Thank you for your patience in receiving this letter. 

V James J.detty 
Horizon Long Distance Coordinator 
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